
Longfield Medical Centre 

Newsletter November 2023 

 

We welcome two new members of staff to the Longfield Medical Centre 

team as Physician Associates.  

Hayley and Georgina  

Longfield Medical Centre will be closed on the following dates 

for Staff Training: 

Tuesday 21st November 2023 from 12.00pm 

Wednesday 13th December from 12.00pm 



Longfield Medical Centre 

      

     Longfield Medical Centre are happy to announce that we will 

     a hub for food bank donations this Christmas holiday        

     season.  

 

These items will be donated to the Maldon Food Pantry and local families within the 

community who are in need. 

All tinned and cupboard goods are welcome. 

There will be boxes in our foyer area where donations can be placed. 

 

 

 

Seasonal Influenza vaccine 

 

For those patients that are eligible for the influenza vaccine.  

We still have some vaccines available, please contact reception if you 

wish to book an appointment  


